
06/01/2020 

MS Anne Saxon 
Lot 955 Morgan Road ST 
Belrose NSW 2085 
jaspa@ihug.com.au 

RE: DA2018/1654 - 181 Forest Way BELROSE NSW 2085

I am making this submission in addition to a previous one where I outlined my concerns and 
objections regarding traffic.

Another concern I have is for the water lines to my property and my next door neighbour's 
property. Our water lines run along the outside of 181 Forest Way , along the east/west 
easement. They will have to be buried under concrete driveways and gutters. Maintenance on 
them would be impossible.

I have a feeling that objecting to this development being approved is almost a waste of time 
after the application for a similar facility at 169 Forest Way was approved in spite of hundreds 
of valid objections from local residents being ignored. We will have at least a couple of years of 
noise and dust during construction. All the while we are cramming more and more people into 
every square inch of undeveloped land and destroying the environment and wildlife in the 
process. This block already sits at the top of heavily wooded bushland and is under threat from 
fire. 

The traffic is also a nightmare and will only be made worse if this development goes ahead. 
Quality of life for all the people currently living nearby will be destroyed, but no one cares about 
that when there is a buck involved. 
Not Happy!
Have a nice day,
Anne Saxon

I

Sent: 6/01/2020 9:29:38 PM
Subject: Online Submission


